
Submitter: Patrick  Dixon 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Housing and Development 

Measure: SB611 

I support this bill because I truly believe rent shouldn’t be increased especially when 

there are single parents such as myself who struggle enough as it is to make ends 

meet as well as raising a child alone in todays world where prices are increasing 

enough as it is.  


